Logging is Oregon's coal industry. This is the conclusion of several studies which reveal that industrial logging- not transportation of
heating/cooling - is by far the largest source of Green House Gas emission in the state of Oregon. Meanwhile the Oregon Board of
Forestry is in complete denial of this science.

Does the Oregon Senate really want to take any meaningful action to arrest climate change? If so, the science is clear that the most
impactful way to ha;t Climate Change in Oregon is to seriously reform Oregon's logging practices. Yet, this will simply not happen
under the current composition and charge of the Board of Forestry. SB 335 takes a step toward ensuring that this will change.
Please support this critical legislation, help us begin to reverse our most serious environmental and economic threat we face.

Sincerely,
Dave Toler



